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North American Energy Standards Board

1301 Fannin, Suite 2350, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting

TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Members and Interested Industry Participants

FROM: 
Laura B. Kennedy, Meeting/Project Manager

RE:

WEQ Request for Comments

DATE:

February 12, 2007
An industry comment period begins today, February 12, 2007 and ends on March 15, 2007 for one WEQ recommendation that is posted on the NAESB web site:

Recommendation R04035/R05002 (SCP)  – S&CP changes to support the business practices adopted in R04035/R05002 Final Action - Revisions to OASIS for Redirects
 (Ratified January 5, 2006):  
http://naesb.org/pdf2/r04035_r05002_scp_rec.doc

Please note that this recommendation states that no changes to the WEQ OASIS Standards & Communication Protocols are needed to implement the revisions to the WEQ OASIS business practices adopted in Final Action R04035/R05002.  When the business practices ratified in Final Action R04035/R05002 were drafted, the recommendation included the following statement:  “The ESS/ITS is requesting that any necessary changes to the S&CP be postponed until after ratification of the changes to the Business Practices within this recommendation. The reason for this request is to avoid a situation where a Business Practice Standard change is not approved, and the significant work to develop associated implementation standards (S&CP) is wasted.”  Recommendation R04035/R05002 (SCP) is the attempt of the ESS/ITS to complete the standards development process.
All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The WEQ Executive Committee will review this recommendation and consider it for vote as a NAESB WEQ standard at its meeting on May 8, 2007 in Washington, DC.  The WEQ EC will also review all submitted comments.    

All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on March 15 will be posted on the Home Page (http://naesb.org/weq_request.asp) and forwarded to the WEQ EC members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendations and attachments, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.
Best Regards,

Laura B. Kennedy

cc:  Rae McQuade, President
� Please note that this Final Action has two additional attachments:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.naesb.org/member_login_check.asp?doc=fa_weq_r04035_r05002a1.ppt" \t "new" �R04035/R05002 Final Action Attachment 1 - Appendix B�; � HYPERLINK "http://www.naesb.org/member_login_check.asp?doc=fa_weq_r04035_r05002a2.doc" \t "new" �R04035/R05002 Final Action Attachment �






